
 
 

 

 

 

PUBLIC NOTICE 

 
 

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN THAT a potential quorum of the Person County Board of 

Commissioners may on June 16, 2016 be traveling and participating in a meeting with the NC 

Department of Environmental Quality starting at 10:00am at the Green Square Complex located at 

217 W. Jones Street, Raleigh.   Person County’s delegation will meet with leaders and officials to 

discuss current and future needs of Person County. 

 

Brenda B. Reaves, NCCCC, CMC 

Clerk to the Board 


